
  

 

4 November 2022 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

St Peter   Leandros for some excellent independent writing this week 

St Cecilia   Estani for excellent effort with writing his non-fiction book  

St Lucy   Leandro for impressive mental arithmetic and explanations for his 

    answers 

St Bernadette  Gianni for settling in so well to the class  

St Anthony  Zach for being a star student, giving his best in Maths and not 

    doubting himself for a second 

St Christopher  Martina for excellent presentation and illustrations in all subjects 

 

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

St Peter   John-Paul for always making everyone laugh with his lovely smile 

St Cecilia   Nia for always being so happy and enthusiastic   

St Lucy   Bea for always being kind to others 

St Bernadette  Colomba for being a great friend to her class mates   

St Anthony  Dexter for showing true leadership skills and always giving a  

    helping hand - a good friend to have   

St Christopher  Charlie for displaying resilience and perseverance in his learning 

 

Well done to you all. 

 

All Saints’ Day Mass 

 

On Tuesday, Key Stage 2 joined parishioners at St Peter’s for Mass on All Saints’ Day.  I 

would like to thank Fr John, Fr Ken and Deacon Kevin and all the children for their 

participation in the homily, the responses and in singing.  A special mention to Bella, Zack, 

Conor and Dexter for their lovely readings, Bea and Jack for the offertory procession and 

to Beta, Fernando and Macarena for serving.  I would also like to pass on a comment from 

a member of the congregation (a visitor from Wales) who commented on how impressed 

he was with the children.  Well done. 

 

Staffing 

 

We welcome Mrs Hall who will be working with Mrs Boyle and Mrs Ross in St Cecilia’s class.  

We look forward to working with her as part of the St Peter’s team. 

 

Poppy Appeal 

The children are able to buy poppies and other merchandise next week. 

 

The suggested cash donations are:- 
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Ordinary poppy  20p 

Wristband   £1 

Ruler   £1 

Zip pulls   50p 

Poppy reflector  50p 

 

Metal poppy pins will be sold for £2. 

 

The Faith Ambassadors will be selling them first thing in the morning. 

 

Open Afternoon : Tuesday 8 November 2022 

 

Will your child be starting Reception in September 2028?  Or do you know someone who 

has a child who will be starting Reception in September 2023?  We are holding an Open 

Afternoon on Tuesday 8 November at 1.45 pm.  You will hear about our fantastic 

achievements, tour the school, meet the staff and children and be able to ask any 

questions.  For more information or to book a visit if you are unable to attend, please 

contact the school office: office@stpetersrc.bucks.sch.uk. 

 

There will be a “Stay and Play” on Monday 28 November 2022 from 1.30 – 2.30 pm.  

Further details to follow. 

 

Friends of St Peter’s 

 

Halloween Disco 

 

Thank you to the Friends of St Peter’s for organising such a great event.  A special mention 

to Mrs Butler, Mrs Jordan, Mr Watson and all those who helped in any way to make the 

event run so smoothly. 

 

My School Lottery 

 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/st-peters-catholic-primary-school-

marlow#offer-content 

 

The countdown is on! 

The first draw is on Saturday 19 November 2022 with a £25,000 jackpot so you still have 

time to buy your tickets. 

For every ticket you play, 76% goes to our school and prizes. 

 

Pizza & Cookie Event : Friday 18 November 2022 

 

Please see attached flyer. 

 

Marlow Santa Fun Run : 4 December 2022 

 

Please see attached flyer. 

 

Buckinghamshire Family Information Service 

 

This website is a hub for information, activities and support for children and young people 

from birth up to 19 or 25 if they have additional needs. Do have a look at the Family 

Services Directory which signposts local activities, organisations and things to do. 

 

https://familyinfo.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/ 
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Parking : Reminder 

 

Please do not park in Sir Aubrey Ward’s car park as it prevents doctors, paramedics and 

staff being able to park.  Be considerate and park sensibly in a road nearby. 

 

Uniform 

 

Thank you for the children looking so smart in the winter uniforms.  We do have pre-loved 

uniform so if you require any items please email Mrs Donohue on the office email address. 

 

Years 5/6 Football Club 

 

There will be football matches on the following dates:- 

 

Wednesday 9 November 2022  Burford away 

Wednesday 16 November 2022 Frieth away 

Wednesday 23 November 2022 Danesfield home 

 

There will be no Football Club on these dates. 

 

The team will receive an individual letter.  Good luck to the team. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 


